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William D. liayes 
State Auditor 
Augusta, IEaine 

Dear S1r: 

February 4, 1941 

In re COUJ'lcil Order #548, Januar7 
21,t. 1940,. · · 

. I have your supplemental memorandum t>t January 
30th followinc my reply of Janua~y 29th to your request 
for an opinion, dated Januaz-,- 28th. 

or. course, the Council 1s not a lecrialative 
body arid hasn't the authority to paaa ol'dera that are 
1n direet co:ntliot with statutes. However1 there is one 
principle that~ muat not ovei-look: The Legislature 
cannot alwa7a foresee all of the probleme that will 
arise 1.n acbn1n1atnt1on.. In order to properly administer 
a matter, it ia aometimea nece5sa:r-y to :read the statute 
as.the Legislatu~• intended and not by taking the exact 
and literal meaning ot the words. 

In view or the apparent conrlict between the 
statute and. tho Council order (and you mu.at not over• 
look the fact that tbe · Counc1l order is now a thing or 
the past). I wonder it there may not have been some 
pract1ca1 :re·aeon f'or the order being worded in tho way 
1t waa. 

Very truly your·a, 

Frank I. Cowan 
Attorney General 


